
 
February 2023 
 
Dear families, 
 
We are delighted to inform you about our upcoming expedition to the Sikh Temple on Chapeltown Road. Students 
will have a guided tour of the temple and listen to the volunteers talk to them about the Sikh religion. They will have 
an opportunity to ask any questions they have. 
 
The students will not partake in any worship of any form. Students of all religions can attend this expedition as part 
of their religious education curriculum. 
 
Parents have already signed for local walking expeditions like this one during the DTC registration process so there 
is no need to return a slip. 
 
Year group: 3 

Class: Warwick and Queen Mary 

Place of visit: The Sikh Temple, Chapeltown Road  

Purpose: RE 

Date of visit: Warwick 8 March; Queen Mary 29 March  

Time departing school: 10am 

Time arriving back at school: 11:45am 

Family contribution: This expedition is free of charge 

Students must wear: please bring a scarf or other head covering. Students will be asked to remove their shoes when 
they enter the temple. 

 

Kind regards 

 

Ms Evans and Miss Hussain 
Year 3 Class Teachers 
 
 


